
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Fwd: Support For Medicaid Expansion
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Winston Whitehurst Sun, Sep 15, 2013 at 1:52 AM
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Winston Whitehurst
Date: Sun, Sep 15, 2013 at 12:41 AM
Subject: Support For Medicaid Expansion
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Dear MIRC Members,

My wife and I encourage you to take action to bring to Virginia 30,000 new jobs, health care insurance 
coverage for about 400,000 uninsured citizens, and
nine to eleven billion dollars ($9 to $11,000,000,000) of new federal revenue in a five year period. DMAS 
has estimated that Virginia would receive more than
$20 billion in a ten year period. Medicaid Expansion is great for Virginia's economy and will save lives. 
Please do what is right for our citizens who have
been disaffected and/or negatively affected by conditions over which they have no control. Please 
support Medicaid Expansion for Virginia.

Respectfully submitted,
Winston Marcus Whitehurst, Sr.

Norfolk, VA 
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